From: Douglas Rittenhouse <dritten@olypen.com>

Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 2:50 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 Cola

CAUTION:External email.

We are writing to urgently plead with you to support a reasonable Cola amount of a minimum of 4 percent for the 2023
and 2024 years. With the high rate of inflation that is not coming down anytime soon, retired teachers are falling
further and further behind. We desperately need you to support the Plan 1 Cola.

Thank you in advance.

Doug & Trudy Rittenhouse

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



